
 
 

   

Finland Mennonite Church 

Leading all into the presence of Jesus Christ 

 

 

At Finland Mennonite we gather to grow, nurture our faith  
at home and make disciples as we go. 

 

   Lead Pastor:  Kris Wint                                      Associate Pastor: Gerry Clemmer 
            kris@finlandmc.org                                                              gerry@finlandmc.org 

 

Elders: Greg Ingram, Alan Kratz, Ken Paul, Arlin Benner & Jeff Janton 

Church Office – 215-679-8980 

office@finlandmc.org 

www.finlandmc.org 

Announcements:  
 

Gather for Baptisms today right after second service at Zig’s Twigs on Swamp Creek 
Road to witness baptisms of Jesus followers. 
 

Stop by the Faith@Home Center to pick up a Pentecost Idea Card (Pentecost is 
today) and a Father’s Day Idea Pamphlet. 
 

Make sure you sign-up for “Finland Faith Week” June 17-21 with the theme of 
“James: Do What It Says!” Meal time at 6pm. Program runs 6:45pm-8:15pm. Gather 
to grow as we eat, worship and learn the Word together. For singles, couples and 
families alike. Friday, June 21 we will be packing 20,000 meals for Rise Against 
Hunger! Sign-up in the community room. 
 

Men & boys come fishing at Dave Fricke’s Pond this Saturday for Men’s Breakfast 
June 15th from 7:00am-10:00am. Bring your own fishing rods and tackle for fishing 
after breakfast. Please bring your own chairs.  Scott Roth will be giving an 
inspirational talk. Parking in the Bannon field. Please be on the look out for parking 
directors and do not park in Dave Fricke’s driveway. Sign-up in the community room 
today. 
 

Women’s Gathering:  We are beginning a new series called “Sensing God”.  We 

want eyes that see, ears that hear and a heart that understands.  Please join us on 

June 22nd from 9:00-11:00 am to explore ways that we “Hear” God.  See Sally 

Schulberger for details and sign-up in the community room. 

Please continue offering MCC food bags through Finland to reach our May goal of 
100; we’ve reached 72 so far. Thank you. Leave them in the sanctuary hallway. 
 

Spruce Lake Women’s Retreat is coming up in September from the 13th—15th. The 
Speaker is Shaunti Feldhahn. The retreat is two nights lodging & six meals. Packages 
at Spruce Lodge are $269/person (double occupancy), or $217/person (triple 
occupancy). Contact Hayley Wyble for info. and sign-up in the community room. 
There are limited rooms left. 
 

The Open Link of Pennsburg recognizes Finland’s support of them and our 
community by considering Finland a Gold Sponsor for 2019, based on our financial 
support from our Open Link monthly missions giving during the month of September. 
Thank you for blessing our community with Mac & Cheese as well. 
 

Summer Service trips. Finland is partnering with 2gether in Missions to organize two 
service trips to Puerto Rico this summer. We are seeking to build intergenerational 
teams for two one-week service trips in August and September. Talk with Pastor Kris, 
Pastor Gerry or Colin for more information. 
 

 
 

http://www.finlandmc.org/
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Pre-service Prayer 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30am - Second Service 11:00am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30am 
Fellowship and Refreshments 10:30-11:00am 

 
Nursery care is provided for children 3 years and under during 

first service (nursery will not be staffed during second service but feel free use it) 
 
 

Order of Service 
 

Pre-service Reflections: A time to consider God's glory and prepare your heart for worship. 
 
 

Worship in Song    

Scripture – (ESV pew Bible page 975)                                                                                                                                                                                          Amos 6 

Sermon –  A Call for Humility                                                  Pastor Kris 

Sharing Time & Prayer (1st service only)                                                                                                                                       Jeff Janton 

Baptism Recognition (2nd service only)   

Benediction and Blessing                                                                                              Pastor Kris 

          

Next Sunday: “Planted, Not Buried” series:  
            A Call to Submit 
    

                        * * * * * * * * * * 
 

This Week at Finland 
 
Today, Right After 2nd Service – Baptisms @ Zig’s Twigs 
Tuesday,  7:15pm – Worship team practice 
Wednesday, 7:30pm – Book club “Fire in the Ashes” 
        by Jonathan Kozol 
Saturday, 7:00am – Mens’ Breakfast & Fishing  

             @ Dave Fricke’s Pond 
 

 
                                                      Today Next Week 

Greeters Marv & Rachel Reinford (1st svc) 
Mike & Laurie Cassel (2nd svc) 

Corey & Corinne Guntz (1st svc) 
Louise Kreider & Edna Fithen (2nd svc) 

Nursery Brenda Madrill & Jalecia Reichart (1st svc) 
Not staffed during 2nd svc 

Edna Fithen & Sue Rice (1st svc) 
Not staffed during 2nd svc 

Ushers Larry & Dee Dee Good (1st svc) 
Arlin Benner (2nd svc) 

Larry & Dee Dee Good (1st svc) 
Arlin Benner (2nd svc) 

Closing Larry & Dee Dee Good Larry & Dee Dee Good 

 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
 

        Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the Community Room 

        Toddlers (2-3 years old) next to the Nursery 

        Preschool (4-5 years old) Room 102 first floor hallway 

        Kindergarten & Grade 1 - Room 101 first floor hallway 

        Grades 2 & 3 - Room 201 second floor hallway 

        Grades 4 & 5 - Room 203 second floor hallway 

        Middle School - Room 202 second floor hallway 

        High School - Rooms 204 & 205 second floor hallway 

        Adult Classes: 

        Ephesians (D6) — Sanctuary 

        Baptism Class — Classroom 1 (office hallway) 

        Acts Part 1 (1-14) — Classroom 3 (behind coatroom) 

        Men's Class — “Discipleship & Mission” - G-2 in the gym 

        Women's Class — “It's Not Supposed to be This Way” - G-1 in the gym 

    
   Last Week's Attendance  

 1st Service – 134   2nd Service – 65 
 

      *In lieu of passing an offering plate, if you came prepared to give, please 
     place your offering in the offering box located at the back of the sanctuary. 

   **15% of our general offering this month will be given to: 
MAMA Project & The Worm Project 


